

4901 Special Release 30 April, 2025

PUBLIC HOLIDAY

The Federal Government has declared Thursday, 01 May 2025, as a Public Holiday to mark the Workers' Day.

Normal work activities will resume on Friday, 02 May 2025. Essential duties providers are expected to be on duty please.

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K. O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, extends warm wishes to all members of the University community on this occasion.

He encourages everyone to continue contributing to the peace and sustainable development of our nation.

Thank you.

G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA Registrar and Secretary to Council